
Sustainable, Lebanese 
mountains.  
60% Viognier, 25% 
Sauvignon Blanc, 15% 
Chardonnay  

Manual harvest, 12 
months in French oak 
barrels ageing. 

Rich wine balanced 
with acidity. Aromas 
of flowers and peach. 

GRANDE RESERVE WHITE 

Sustainable, Lebanese 
mountains.  
60% Viognier, 25% 
Sauvignon Blanc, 15% 
Chardonnay  

Manual harvest, 12 
months in French oak 
barrels ageing. 

Rich wine balanced 
with acidity. Aromas 
of flowers and peach. 

GRANDE RESERVE WHITE 

Sustainable, Lebanese 
mountains.  
60% Viognier, 25% 
Sauvignon Blanc, 15% 
Chardonnay  

Manual harvest, 12 
months in French oak 
barrels ageing. 

Rich wine balanced 
with acidity. Aromas 
of flowers and peach. 

GRANDE RESERVE WHITE 

Sustainable, Lebanese 
mountains.  
60% Viognier, 25% 
Sauvignon Blanc, 15% 
Chardonnay  

Manual harvest, 12 
months in French oak 
barrels ageing. 

Rich wine balanced 
with acidity. Aromas 
of flowers and peach. 

GRANDE RESERVE WHITE 

Sustainable, Lebanese 
mountains.  
60% Viognier, 25% 
Sauvignon Blanc, 15% 
Chardonnay  

Manual harvest, 12 
months in French oak 
barrels ageing. 

Rich wine balanced 
with acidity. Aromas 
of flowers and peach. 

GRANDE RESERVE WHITE 

Sustainable, Lebanese 
mountains.  
60% Viognier, 25% 
Sauvignon Blanc, 15% 
Chardonnay  

Manual harvest, 12 
months in French oak 
barrels ageing. 

Rich wine balanced 
with acidity. Aromas 
of flowers and peach. 

GRANDE RESERVE WHITE 


